Weekly News
Week of:  March 27, 2017
Language Arts:
Please help your child read "A Pot for Dan Cat."  Please help your child read every day and cover the picture when your child reads because I’ve noticed students are memorizing pictures instead of sounding out the words.
Please help your child read every day and sound out the words
This week's stories focus on drawing conclusions. Drawing conclusions from pictures  
Please help your child study the spelling words by sounding out each sound and saying the word.			Spelling Words:  	ran, man, pan
								Pot, hot, dot	
	
					Review Sight Word: said, the, for, have
					Review Letters Verbally:  Mm, Nn, Rr
Monday’s Homework:  Write spelling words both sides 
Tuesday’s Homework:  Draw pictures for each spelling word/letters
Wednesday’s Homework:  Write spelling words both sides and study for the spelling test tomorrow.  

Math: Please help your child learn how to solve addition problems using vocabulary words:  addition problems, plus, equals and identify the symbols.  Please have your child only do the pages that are circled with pen and help your child write in the plus and equal signs and read the addition sentences.

Religion: Please help your child review Jesus' Miracles.  A study sheet will go home today and a daily story booklet.  Also, I am testing your child on the Glory Be prayer on Wednesday.  Please make sure he or she knows how to do the hand movements when making the Sign of the Cross.

	Social Studies:  Please help your child identify Cesar Chavez and that he helped the farmers get benefits and more money for their hard work.



	Reminders:
Please have your child complete homework and review vocabulary words in all subjects.  Please help your child study for tests every day and get use to passing the tests on Fridays because first grade students do not retake tests because they are developmentally ready to memorize. Book Reports will go home on Thursday this week.  Please donate money for our Walkathon on Tuesday March 28th and your child needs to wear his or her P.E. clothes.  Wednesday Dismissal at 12:15 and No School on Friday.
I added more pictures in our web site:  www.santaterestiaschool.org
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Dear Parents,
It is time for the Kindergarten students to learn how to read harder books.  Now that we know the alphabet sounds, we can sound out words!  On Friday, your child will be taking home a book from our school library.  Your child is responsible for the book and needs to do a book report over the weekend.    The book and book report will be placed in a plastic bag to keep the book clean.  Please remind your child how we take care of books and return the book and book report in the plastic bag on Monday.  If the book is lost, there will be a fee.
Thank you for your support,	
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